This year we have chosen to not have nightly homework. Students will be given time in class
to complete assignments. If they do not finish class assignments in the time given, it will
then become homework to complete at home. We encourage students to read at least 20
minutes nightly. Students in Spectrum may need to work on large projects at home
throughout the year. They may also need to do research at home. Please contact your child’s
teacher if you would like ways to help or challenge your child at home. We have online
programs they can access at home to help with this.

Key Points:

Homework is different than assignments.

Assignments are work that is assigned in class.

If your child is not managing the time given in class to complete assignments, that work
will then need to be taken home and finished.

Each teacher may have ways of incentivizing/promoting reading in their classroom.
Please refer to their class disclosure/policy.

If your child is struggling academically, teachers may suggest/provide ways for them to
get additional practice at home. -

If you want your child to do more at home, teachers will provide access information to
digital tools.

Classes may have projects throughout the year that require reading outside of class such
as book reports, research, ancestor reports, etc. These projects may require parental
support. Teachers will inform parents of these.



